
 
 

King’s Campus Green Up 
 

April 20, 2017 

 

London, ON – King’s University College is celebrating Earth Day early with King’s 

Campus Green Up on Friday April 21, 2017. All are welcome to help tidy up the campus 

on Friday April 21, 2017 at 10 a.m. in front of Wemple building on 266 Epworth Ave, 

London.  The event goes until 11 a.m. but even a few minutes of help from the 

community will go a long way. 

 

Bring your reusable mug to enjoy some hot chocolate, which Aramark Food Services will 

be donating for the event. King’s Physical Plant department is providing trash bags and 

gloves. The event is organized by The Green Team at King’s which is comprised of staff 

and faculty.  

 

Care for the environment is a pillar of King’s values. The university also has solar power 

generating panels and a Silver LEED certified Student Life Centre. As well, King’s is 

home to the endangered Chimney Swift.  

 

King's is a publicly-funded Catholic post-secondary institution founded in 1954. King’s 

provides general and honours degree programs in the liberal arts, social sciences, 

business, and a master's degree in social work. It is positioned in the top rank of 

institutions of higher learning in Canada for the high quality of its teaching faculty and 

student experience. Institutionally-autonomous, King’s is academically-affiliated with 

Western University. King’s is open to students of all faith backgrounds, with its 

community centered on the values of social justice, equality and the education of the 

whole person.  

 

For more information, please contact:  

Taylor Rummell  

Communications & Media Relations Intern 

King’s University College  

Taylor.rummell@kings.uwo.ca 

519-854-8941 

@kings.uwo.ca  

@kingsatwestern  

www.kings.uwo.ca 
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